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Classes with the best attendance:  

Reception Bristol with 92.3% and Year 2 Liverpool with 92.7% 

Attendance has been slightly lower than usual these past two days so we look 
forward to welcoming back more pupils next week.  

Messages 

As we start the New Year, I wanted to remind 
parents and carers of a couple of school protocols 
at the start and end of the day:  

• If you are running late in the morning, please 
remember that parents are required to sign in 
with the school office upon arrival. Please 
remember, lesson one starts promptly at 
8:45am.  
 

• Please can we remind you of the following 
pick-up times: 
- Reception -3:15pm 
- Key Stage 1 – 3:20pm 
- Key Stage 2 – 3:30pm   
- Clubs finish at 4:30pm 
- After-school club finishes at 5:30pm 

 

What is happening next 
week? 

Tuesday 11th January 8.45am – 
Supporting your child with spelling in KS2 

Miss C. Martin 

 
 
Thursday 13th January 8.45am – Maths 

Calculation (Addition) with Miss J. Bains 

 
 
Friday 14h January – Year 3 Shakespeare 

Workshop which will take place at school 

 

Mindfulness Courses for Parents 

Following the success of the mindfulness taster session last year Westminster Adult Education 
Services are offering MIND a FREE 3-part mindfulness course taking place at Hopkinson House 
on the following dates: 
 
Session 1 – Friday 21st January 2-3pm 
Session 2 - Friday 28th January 2-3pm 
Session 3 - Friday 4th February 2-3pm 
 
If you would like to attend, you will need to complete an enrolment form ahead of the first session. 
If you would like any more information or would like to enrol on the course, please contact 
community@bwwmind.org.uk  


